
(To Ambassador Walter H. Page from w,o.) 

Dear Page: 

c.us.q i=t /1:uo . ~~ 
17th June, 1915. 

I will write to Van Hook, whom I used to know. I daresay it would 
save time if I sent him the papers from Christ Church, which have to be filled 
in. 

With greetings to Mrs. Page, 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 


